
 

The American Red Cross will begin a second phase of financial assistance in January 2025 for 
people in Florida, Georgia, North Carolina, South Carolina, and Tennessee, whose homes were 
severely impacted by Hurricanes Helene and Milton. This second phase of financial assistance will 
allow people to continue their recovery, and these funds can be used to help offset the costs of 
recovery-related needs or impact. 

[Hurricane Helene & Milton Bridge Financial Assistance | American Red Cross] 
 

(https://www.redcross.org/about-us/our-work/disaster-relief/hurricane-relief/hurricane-
helene/hurricane-helene-milton-bridge-financial-assistance.html) 
 
Grants are for people whose "pre-disaster primary residence suffered major damage or was 
destroyed". 
 
They will taking applications next week: 
 
Tuesday Jan. 28th at First Methodist Church Zephyrhills in Cooper Hall 
10am-7pm - Receive applicants 
 Address: 38635 Fifth Ave, Zephyrhills FL 33542 
 
  
Wednesday Jan 29th at Lifestyles Church of God 
10am - 5pm (I believe they have some church services and may need - Ken please confirm the end 
time )  
 Address: 21245 Sanderson Road, Dade City FL 33523 
 

Additional information is available by emailing zhills@thefaithresponders.org or texting or 
calling 682-263-6741.  
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